


e While, the CNA supports the CNSC’s attempt to ensure open and transparent
submissions there is clearly some information that needs to remain protected or
otherwise confidential. The REGDOC should recognize this and exempt this information
from the guidelines. Similarly, the CNA feels it is inappropriate to give out direct contact
information for senior staff to the public. Corporate contact information should be
sufficient.

e Our members clearly acknowledge the need to comply with all applicable laws however
we feel that the final paragraph of Section 1.3 needs to be revised. The way the
paragraph currently reads, the onus is on the licensee to resolve conflicts between
agencies. This put licensees in a difficult and unfair position as they clearly do not have
the authority to do this. Our members are willing to work in a colli orative manner (and
have historically done so) when jurisdictional issues arise but the onus should be on the
CNSC to ensure new regulatory requirements are not in conflict with existing federal
and provincial laws and regulations.

e CNA members feel REGDOC 2.3.2 Accident Management Version 2 needs to be removed
from this guide. This version of the REGDOC inappropriately groups design basis events
with severe accidents. These are two distinct entities and should not have combined
requirements. Our members see no path to compliance with this document and suggest
a workshop to discuss a path forward.

e The CNA would like to request a workshop to review industries comments. We believe
that with some streamlining and clarifications this REGDOC can serve as a valuable tool
for new licensees.

Thank you for providing us an opportunity to provide comments. Please feel free to contact me
at 613-237-4262 should you require additional information.

Sincerely,

Steve Coupland
Director, Regulatory and Environmental Affairs



